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Recently the Pennsylvania Department of Agriculture expanded the number of counties within 

the commonwealth that are subject to the Spotted Lanternfly quarantine order.  This change has 

generated additional questions from emergency medical services agencies, not only within the 

quarantine zone, but commonwealth wide as well.   

 

For EMS providers and agencies with questions or a desire to hear more about Spotted 

Lanternfly quarantine procedures, and how you can help minimize the spread of this invasive 

species, I invite you to join us for a joint webinar with representatives from the Pennsylvania 

Department of Agriculture.   

 

This webinar will take place on April 27th at 1:00 P.M.  Interested participants are asked to 

register in advance of the webinar by visiting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_rB28sfA6TO2SGzjaTl4Bag 
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 

webinar.   


